
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'ekovacs@dew.sc.gov'ekovacs@dew.sc.gov

Date: 11/26/2012 9:37:13 AM
Subject: Re: Rut ro

Yeah, call me later today, and we can catch-up. I thought we were running with the year-ago figures anyway, since 
that's what counties have been planning with so far, as they've decided whether to participate this year or not.


Happy Rollout.


CLS


 

From: Kovacs, Elisabeth [mailto:EKovacs@dew.sc.gov] 

Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2012 11:00 AM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Rut ro 

 

Scott sent me the 2012 graduation rates Friday night and I just calculated the 3 year average.  Below are the counties 
that donâ€™t meet the threshold to include Greenville.  I guess Iâ€™ll hold off on putting the updated information 
out there until I get your thoughts!?  Happy day before the roll-out.
PICKENS
CHESTERFIELD
ORANGEBURG
BERKELEY
GREENVILLE
COLLETON
BAMBERG
RICHLAND
CHARLESTON
HAMPTON
FAIRFIELD
BEAUFORT
JASPER
LAURENS
MARION
DILLON
ALLENDALE
MARLBORO

 
 
Elisabeth Kovacs
SC Department of Employment
     and Workforce
Employment Services Division
PO Box 1406
Columbia, SC  29202
(803) 737-2681 office
(803) 422.0555 cell
(803) 737-2119 fax
Relay Service Dial 711 (TTY)
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:ekovacs@dew.sc.gov


An Equal Opportunity Employer/Program.
 
Auxiliary aids and services available upon request to individuals with disabilities.
CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any files transmitted with it contain information from the South Carolina Department of Employment and 
Workforce which may be confidential or privileged.  The information is intended for business purposes only, and is to be used by the named 
recipients.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this 
message is prohibited.  Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system.  
Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the 
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce.
 
 
 


